
 

ear Parents/Caregivers, TALOFA LAVA,  

welcome to SAMOAN LANGUAGE WEEK. 
 
And a special welcome to Rexie Ramos, who enrolled with us today — 
it’s great to have you here at Massey Primary! 
 
Bruce Barnes, Principal 

 

MPS’s Vision Statement 
To motivate, empower and develop responsible citizens, 
who access and use a range of resources in order to be 

actively engaged, contributing members of our community. 
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Welcome,  
Fakaalofa Lahi Atu,  

Afio Mai,  

Ulu Tonu Mai,  

Ku Soo Dhawaaw, 
Sel amat  Dat ang,   

Dobro Doŝli,  
Добро,  

Haere Mai,  

Kia Orana,  

Malo E Lava Mai,  
Welkom, Baruch Habah 

Bienvenidos,  

ЛΩΣΟΡΙΣΑΤε,  

स्वागत,  
欢欢,ようこそ。 
пожаловать 

 

WOW, Massey Primary FLE (Y7/8 flexible 
learning environment), received a SILVER 

AWARD for ‘Recognising Construction  
Excellence’ as part of The NZ Commercial 

Project Awards! 

REMEMBER! 
 

The students are supplied a FREE 
daily lunch, but please remember 
that they still need morning tea. 

========================== 
If your child is wearing a mask at 

school, please  
remember to supply these. 

 
Thank you for your  

understanding. 

Student-led Conferencing 
 

 
Parent/Student Led Conferences will be on 29 and 30 June. 

 
Booking details will go out this week. 

You will be able to book your appointment times on-line. 
Reports will come home on Thursday, 23 June. 

Teacher Only Day 
 

A REMINDER that there is no school 

for students THIS FRIDAY (3/6),  

all the schools in our Kahui are having a  

combined TEACHER ONLY DAY. 



EDUCATION REVIEW OFFICE - FYI 
 
The Education Review Office (ERO) has shifted to a more developmental 
approach to evaluation that supports each school’s improvement over 
time.  
Key features of the new approach, Te Ara Huarau, are that ERO will:  
→ work with all schools in an ongoing way rather than as a one-off event  
→ connect with each school’s strategic planning and reporting cycle as part 
of their improvement journey  
→ work in partnership with schools, collaborating in support of equitable 
and excellent outcomes for all learners As a result, each school will:  
→ have a dedicated ERO Evaluation Partner who works alongside the 
school → have a different experience depending on needs, strengths, and 
their school’s specific evaluation focus  
→ be on a three-year evaluation cycle  
What will public reporting on ERO’s website look like? As schools’ transition 
into the approach, ERO will work with schools to publish a one-off Profile 
Report. This will focus on the strategic goals schools have in place to im-
prove learner outcomes and what the school is seeking to achieve through 
the evaluation. Within a three year cycle all schools will then have a Te Ara 
Huarau | School Evaluation Report. This report includes information about 
the school’s improvement journey, what the school has achieved for learn-
ers and their future priorities.  
All schools will receive a Board Assurance with Regulatory and Legislative 
Requirements Report about their board’s attestation to meeting those re-
quirements.  
Provision for International Students and Hostel Reports will be published 
where applicable.  
Other reporting Progress Reports - These reports are not published on 
ERO’s website. Progress reports will provide specific information for spe-
cific audiences such as your board, the community or the Ministry of Edu-
cation. 
For more information go to www.ero.govt.nz 

Local Businesses we need 
you! Are you interested in  

helping grow the future STEM 
workforce in this community? We 
are a House of Science member 
school and this charity is offering 
a great opportunity that will help 

every child in this region. For 
$3,000 a year you can ‘Adopt’ a 
House of Science resource kit, 
giving our local primary schools 

the tools to deliver engaging 
hands-on science lessons. 

But wait, there’s more: every 
new kit sponsor that signs up be-
fore June 17th gets to nominate 
a school who will receive a digital 
microscope to keep and will go 

into the draw to win one of seven 
$100 packs of CookieTime good-
ies. Our teachers and students 

would LOVE a digital microscope! 
The kit sponsor also gets to put 
their logo on the outside of the 

kit, acknowledging their commit-
ment to supporting the local 
community. Each kit reaches 

1,000-2,000 students a year so 
this is a great investment. Con-
tact the House of Science head 
office today on 0508 468 724 or 
email info@houseofscience.nz  

(Note: sponsorship is tax deducti-
ble as HoS is a registered  

charity). To find out more about 
House of Science, see  

https://houseofscience.nz 

mailto:info@houseofscience.nz
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__houseofscience.nz&d=DwQGaQ&c=_Zm2Kb9yJrso4r0-N78Ezl-a6DfgMbIISn5tZXXqWk4&r=OgVl6U6BdL_hELz3SLAjhzKszxXBz36YuiZGE_a_7Yg&m=UuVRFkz23uwG0fSya6isaCQJ6A2FrTqIbsjf9kecbclXkFU7cvMTdxkbDGpHHj3f&s=_m8Fal-TznM862Bi99

